
I am writing in regards to the options being discussed for the regulations of 'low risk products and to present my 

submission. I wish to express my concern with some of these options and potential change of homeopathy. As a 

long term consumer of homeopathic products, services with much success: not only for myself, family and pets 

as well- I strongly oppose any restriction to my freedom of choice as I have now. I find homeopathy of utmost 

value and feel that it is my right in a democratic country to have access it it. After all- the Queen and Prince 

Charles our monarchs are well known advocates! I'm sure their right and freedom is not restricted. I say NO and 

strongly oppose options 3 and 4 I ask that options 1- if not 1 then at least 2 be implemented. I have read much 

worldwide scientific research on homeopathy and find that your consideration of the materials available is 

incomplete. I find homeopathy is of value and know it is my right to access it. My research and long term 

experience is that it is an effective and safe practise - and is of reasonable cost. Homeopathy kept my cat alive 

for 9 years ( clearly no placebo in effect with pets - homeopathy works!) Homeopathy saved my mother from 

cervical cancer Homeopathy helped me maintain my voice as a performer where no other medicine could assist. 

Without access, availability, freedom of choice as we have now- my life and a great deal many others would be 

severely compromised. Leave it alone.... give us our freedom of choice.  


